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Thank YOU! 

The KES PTO would like to thank 
Cantina Louie for hosting a 
KES Spirit Night on January 
9!  

THANK YOU to Sebastian 
Middle School for hosting 
KES and the Family Night Magic 
Show in their auditorium on 
January 18.  It was an 
entertaining evening for 
everyone and a great 
opportunity to introduce our 
students to the SMS campus! 

A big SHOUT OUT to the St 
Augustine High School 
Cheer Team for helping us 
kick off the Fun Run by holding 
signs and getting the word out 
during dismissal on January 23! 

President: Lindsay Niewoehner 
Vice President: Megan Barlow 
Treasurer: Jossy Taylor 
Secretary: Vacant

The Next Meeting is February 14th at 7:55 a.m. 

Other dates to jot down: 

 KES FUN Run: February 8

 Spirit Night: Uptown Scratch Kitchen
February 9 from 4:00 – 7:00 p.m.

We are so excited for the Fun Run next month!  We’ve been doing a lot of 
planning to make sure our Dolphins have the best time possible…getting 
outside and exercising, all while helping to raise money for KES!  We also have 
a recess popsicle party planned for later that week to celebrate and say THANK 
YOU to all of our runners!  

 Fundraising for the 2023 KES Fun Run has kicked off!  Thank you to all 
of the friends and families of KES who have already donated.  It’s not 
too late to register and start gathering sponsors and earning prizes.  
This year we are raising money for classroom technology and the KES 
music program.  Families can register their students here.

 The Fun Run will take place on February 8.  It’s not open to spectators, 
but we have lots of volunteer opportunities on the day of the event to 
help tally laps and cheer on our Dolphins.  The volunteer slots are from 
8:30 – 10:15 a.m. and 10:30 – 12:15 p.m.  All volunteers must be 
approved through School Access.  Classrooms are running by grade 
level. You can see your student’s schedule and sign up to volunteer 
here.

 If you are interested in getting involved in the PTO, new members are 
always welcome.  There are a few more great events planned for the 
year and we can always use more help!

 As a reminder, KES Spirit Wear is available for purchase year-round. 
Order yours today!

 Visit our webpage for important links and for more information on our 
initiatives! 

https://app.99pledges.com/fund/kesfunrun
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0d4dafa722a3fa7-kesfun2?useFullSite=true#/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUQtucBctE5hAtbuZd5ouZ4RUQ1JFOFQzMTczV0tMV0ZXUVpDUUtGOUpWMS4u
https://www-kes.stjohns.k12.fl.us/pto/
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